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On the 24th of June 2010, Bamburi Cement mobilized 100 bodaboda riders 

at Athi River Catholic Paris Hall. This cause is aimed at sensitizing the 

riders on road safety in the course of their business. 

 

A trainer from Kenya Institute of Advanced Driving took them through the 

following:- 

 Right Bike for work. 

 Insurance and license, 

 Sitting position for both rider and passenger. 

 Overloading and its consequences, among others. 

  

The Athi River District Officer 1, Mr. Musalia Edebe, was the chief guest. Other guests 

included Traffic Police Inspector Mr. Tom Ayaro and the Projects Director, Mr. Job Oduor . 

The District Officer 1 applauded the company for responding to the riders’ plight and called 

upon other companies to emulate the same. All the participants were issued with reflector 

jackets and certificates of participation; these incentives simultaneously motivated the 

participants to adhere to the safety regulations. 

 


